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PN Intermodal Protected Action Ballot Update 
 
 
Dear Pacific National Traincrew,  
 
I can confirm that your Protected Action Ballot is progressing. Correspondence from the 
Australian Electoral Commission can be found here. 
 
Ballots will commence being posted to your home address next week.  
 
For the ballot to be successful, a minimum of 50% plus 1 of all ballots sent by the AEC must 
be returned by the deadline, via the included pre-paid post envelope.  
 
 
 If you have workmates that have been considering joining a union but have not yet done so, 

now is the time to ask them to join the AFULE. Membership forms can be found here. 
 
 
If you would like more information, please contact your local AFULE representative or your 
state office on 3844 9163 or traincrew@afule.org.au 
 
 
 
In Solidarity,  

 
Mick McKitrick,  
State Secretary 

https://mcusercontent.com/6ca636b181fba49268565c539/files/c6e5657d-8ebe-0820-7af8-f8b4dc1915e5/Notice_to_Employees_B2022_511_Amended.docx
https://www.afule.org.au/images/AFULE-MembershipForms-Complete.pdf
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